
 

 
 

 DOL Issues FFCRA Guidance and Poster  
 
 

 
 Dear Members,

I am sharing with you some recent communications that I received from our
General Counsel, Barnes & Thornburg. Please note that the US Department of
Labor issued guidance (yesterday) on the paid leave requirements, as well as a
required poster and answers to frequently asked questions. The links are below:

DOL’s webpage on COVID-19 
DOL’s Fact Sheet on the Families First Coronavirus Response Act:  Employer

Paid Leave Requirements
DOL released the FFCRA Poster
FAQs for the Poster 

Thank you, 

 

 

 
 Jim Johnson

President
jjohnson@nemra.org
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